%OO Beehive Telephone Company, inc.

October 8, 2019

Public Service Commission of Utah
Heber M. Wells Bldg.

160 East 300 South, 4th Floor

PO Box 45802

Salt Lake City, UT 84145

Via e-mail: psc@utah.gov

Re:—— Beehive Telephone Company-UT Access Tariff — Advice Letter 19-051-T02
To the Commission:

In accordance with R746-340-1 and R746-405, Beehive Telephone Company Inc. hereby files the
following Beehive Telephone Company Local Tariff sheets, including a red-line as required by
R746-405-2.D.6:

1. 1% Revised Sheet No. 2, replacing Original Sheet No. 2
2. 1 Revised Schedule 7, replacing Original Schedule 7

This revision is necessary as a compliance filing to include Lifeline service in Beehive’s tariff as
Lifeline service was not previously included in the Tariff. This filing incorporates the changes
implemented by the 2016 FCC Lifeline Modernization Order. Beehive requests an effective date
of December 1, 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (435) 837-6137 or via e-mail at
larry.mason(@bechive.net.

Sincerely,

£z {/.7 7V
K or B0

Larry B Mason
Senior Vice President Regulatory Affairs

ce: Division of Public Utilities
Office of Consumer Service

2000 Sunset Road, Lake Point, UT 84074 Voice 435-837-6000 Fax 435-837-6109



